

# Uniontown Art Club-Newsletter February 2018

SINCE 1927 WE HAVE BEEN PROMOTING AND GENERATING AN APPRECIATION OF THE VISUAL ARTS IN THE COMMUNITY



### Uniontown Art Club Board of Directors September 2017- August 2019

#### **Elected Officers**

President: Stephanie McClain
Vice President: Jessica Lotman
Treasurer: Pete Pasqua
Recording Secretary: Karen Zueger
Corresponding Secr: Denise Stepanik

#### **Elected Directors**

Joe Borytsky Patty Thorpe-Clutter Wendy Pennington Martin Zueger

# February 20, 2018 Meeting

Meeting Location: 86 W. Main Street Uniontown PA

Board Meeting 5:30 p.m.

AGENDA: Business Meeting

General Meeting: 6:30 p.m.

### **AGENDA:**

Reading/Approval of Minutes:Rec. Secretary:Karen ZuegerTreasurer's Report:Treasurer:Pete PasquaCo-op Report:Pete Pasqua

Co-op new business hours

Allowing non-members to join the co-op

Committee Report: V. Pres: Jessica Lotman

Downtown Window Display

### President's Report:

President:

Stephanie McClain

- Old Business:
  - Continue grant research.
  - In October, Monica and Joe formed a committee working with the Heinz's History Center to collect WWII memorabilia to display in the center. This will run from March 23 until May 20.
  - As discussed in our November meeting, the rent committee is putting on an antique roadshow.
  - Tent cards have been placed at Rizzes to promote artists' sales.
- New Business:
  - Schedule bylaws committee meeting
  - Paint colors for the walls
  - o Painters' square
  - o Portrait girls night event
  - Craft and Sips with Kelli
  - o More tent cards to be disbursed between Meloni's and Titlow Tavern

# From the PRESIDENT'S Desk:

February 2018

UAC,

It's that time of year when we're looking forward and filling the calendar!!! I've listed below a section of events we've already scheduled or that are in the works for 2018.

It's incredible to me how we were a club who met once a month and had 3 shows a year to where we are now! It's amazing and it's thanks to our members.

If you feel like you would like to be plugged in somewhere please let me know -- we need you.

With the busyness that's become our new normal we've been doing our best to get customers in the doors at the center. The coop is progressing. Please invite your friends and family to come shop and attend our craft and sips.

We have a lot of exciting events coming up this year make sure you jump in!! Get excited!!

Stephanie

## From the President's Desk – February 2018 (continued)

## **Looking forward:**

### February:

Board of directors business meeting, Saturday the 3<sup>rd</sup>, at 1:30.

Craft and Sip with Kelli, Saturday the 17<sup>th</sup>, 1:00 at the center. (Seats available)

UAC General Membership meeting, Tuesday 20<sup>th</sup>, 6:30

WWII project/display collect items and turn into Monica ASAP.

### March:

Craft and Sip with Kelli, Sunday the 4<sup>th</sup>, 1:00 at the center. (All seats are booked)

"Antique Roadshow," Sunday 18<sup>th</sup>, with the rent committee.

UAC General membership meeting Tuesday 20<sup>th</sup>, 6:30.

Deadline for the WWII memorial project/display

### Dates to be determined:

May, July, and October Summit Inn Shows Dates to be announced.

Open house at the center to be announced in 2018.